Dear Pieter

| want to thank the Homecare team for inviting CASI into this important project. Tourism is vital to
our economy, and the concerns regarding personal safety have a negative impact on the entire
tourism industry.

You are welcome to inform your accommodation partners that we will gladly support the Enjoy
South Africa phone app and we will use all our private security partners to provide security for their
clients.

Our support structure is well developed, and we can monitor that foreigners receive extra attention
when it comes to providing security services.

As a country, we cannot afford that tourists are being mugged or murdered. We must take control
on the safety of these people.

| also agree that foreigners should not receive any negative media about safety, and your idea to use
the positive media (Enjoy South Africa) in partnership with top restaurants will be the best solution
to address the security issues.

Well done on your plan.
We are looking forward to a long-term business relationship.

Regards



